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Women in Energy

Mr. John F. Ahearne
Chairman Commissioner

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
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ject: Docket 30-289SP
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Middletown, PA

Dear Mr. Ahearne:
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We understand the cleanup and restart situation of TMI Unit Two.
We do not understand the unreasonable delay for the restart of Unit

One.

At a time when this Nation is striving for energy independence,
which includes increased use of nuclear fuel, preventing an operable
energy center from returning to full production does not seem logical.

We encourage a realistic perspective to the use of all forms of
energy and ask no less for the consideration of the restart of T™MI

Unit Onme.
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cc: Congressman Dan Glickman
Senator Nancy Kassebaum
Senator Bob Dole
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Sincerely,
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Donna Dilsaver

Region 1 Executive Board Chairman -
P. 0. Box 208 SO .
Wichita, KS 67201 ' )
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